
17 de Septiembre del 2013 

 La Encantada Municipio de Ocampo Coah. 

 

 

C. Robert LaVenture 

Director Distrito 12 

United Steel Workers 

Presente. 

Dear Colleague: 

In a world of corporate indifference and celebrating the recent 

union alliance I am writing to you on behalf of the National Union 

of Mine, Metal, Steel and Allied Workers of the Mexican Republic 

Section 312, with the aim to offer our support and solidarity 

association, Although this partnership is recent, Section 312 raised 

our hands supporting their struggle and rights. We are at your 

disposal for any eventuality. 

I say goodbye to you but first send a cordial greeting. 

We wish you strength and unity, just united struggle will make us 

stronger. 

 

S.N.T.M.M.S.S.R.M 

SECCION 312 

“EVOLUCION Y TRABAJO” 



 


